
Sept 8th - 12th, 2025 Week at a Glance
Monday Students begin in their new classrooms! 
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Richmond, BC

V7C 2S8

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Leah Scharf
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
Sept 15 PAC Meeting at 3:15 pm 

in the Library

Sept 19 Meet the Staff 8:15 am 
- 8:45 am!

Sept 19 Terry Fox Run @ 9:00 
am

Sept 22 ProD Day No School

Sept 22 
- Oct 1

Navaratri

Sept 23 
- 24

Rosh Hannah

Sept 29 Orange Shirt Day 
Assembly @ 10:30 am

Sept 30 National Day for Truth 
and Reconciliation - No 
School

Dear Brighouse Families, 

Welcome back! It’s been a wonderful start to the school year, and we’re so happy to 
see our students settling in, reconnecting with friends, and meeting their teachers.

Thank you to everyone who completed the class placement survey. Your input is 
truly valued and helps us make thoughtful decisions. Class placements are a careful 
and collaborative process, and we appreciate your patience as we finalized our 
classes this week.  Classroom teachers will be sending their welcoming emails today, 
and we will be starting in their new class on Monday morning.  Please look to the 
posted lists around the school on Monday to find your new classroom.

Secondly, as we start the new school year, we’d like to remind everyone about our 
morning routines to help ensure a smooth and safe start to the school day.

• Drop-Off in the Traffic Circle: Please make sure drop-off is quick and 
efficient. Once your child is safely out of the car, kindly move forward to 
allow other vehicles to pass through. This helps keep traffic flowing and 
ensures everyone's safety.

• Morning Bell: The welcoming bell rings at 8:40 AM, signaling the start of 
the school day.  This is when students can enter the school to their 
classrooms.

• Classroom Learning Begins Promptly at 8:45 AM: Students should be in 
their classrooms and ready to learn by this time. Arriving on time helps set a 
positive tone for the day and ensures students don’t miss valuable 
instructional time.

Our staff is working hard to ensure every child feels welcomed, supported, and ready 
to learn. We’re looking forward to a great year ahead and thank you for being part of 
our school community.

Leah Scharf and Kathy Pantaleo

Brighouse Newsletter 



MEET THE BRIGHOUSE
STAFF!

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 19TH
8:15 AM - 8:45 AM

Brighouse Elementary

Parent
Advisory
Council

Connect with Other Parents
and Learn How to Support
Your Child's Growth! As
parents, we all want the best
for our children.

Meet other parents

Latest information on events

Discuss important information

Scan for More Information

FIRST PAC
MEETING

SEP 15
3:15PM

WhatsApp Website
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